
Organization Town	of	Champion
Board Planning	Board
Date	and
Time Tuesday,	October	27	2009	at	7:30	PM

Place Town	of	Champion	Offices	Board	Room	(rear	of	building)	10	N	Broad	St,	West	Carthage
NY

Contact Peter	LaBarge	Planning	Board	Chairman

Minutes

The	Town	of	Champion	Planning	Board	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	7:30	p.m.,	by	Chairman	LaBarge.		Present	were
members	Frances	Brooks,	Kathryn	Smith,	James	Surace	and	Steve	Eddy.
	
Chairman	LaBarge	made	a	motion	to	suspend	the	reading	of	the	minutes	of	the	October	13,	2009	meeting.		The	motion	was
seconded	by	Steve	Eddy	and	passed	unanimously.
	
A	public	hearing	for	a	minor	subdivision	of	6.52	acres	on	the	Line	School	Road	by	Carol	Tripp	was	held.		No	one	spoke	for	or
against	the	proposal.		A	motion	to	accept	the	subdivision	was	made	by	Chairman	LaBarge,	seconded	by	Kathryn	Smith	and
passed	unanimously.
	
An	application	for	a	minor	subdivision	of	approximately	20	acres	of	the	Hubert	R.	Putman	Estate	located	on	the	Putman	Hill
Road	was	received	from	the	Goodwin	Law	Office.	A	motion	to	hold	a	public	hearing	with	the	provision	that	the	executor,	or
other	individual		authorized	to	act,	attend	the	public	hearing	and	provide	documentation	of	his	or	her	legal	authorization	to
represent	the	estate.	The	motion	was	seconded	by	Frances	Brooks	and	passed	unanimously.		The	motion	to	accept	the
negative	declaration	on	the	environmental	assessment	was	made	by	Steve	Eddy,	seconded	by	James	Surace	and	passed
unanimously.		The	secretary	will	advise	the	Goodwin	Law	Firm	of	the	board's	decision.
	
The	board	was	advised	via	letter	from	the	Village	of	Deferiet	of	a	public	hearing	relevant	to	proposed	changes	in	their	zoning
laws.		
	
Chairman	LaBarge	encouraged	the	members	to	attend	the	land	use	planning	workshop	scheduled	for	Wednesday,
November	18,	2009,	at	JCC.
	
Four	Carthage	Central	School	students	in	the	Participation	in	Government	class	attended	the	meeting.
	
A	motion	to	adjourn	was	made	by	Chairman	LaBarge	and	seconded	by	James	Surace.		The	meeting	adjourned	at	7:42	p.m.
	
Respectfully	submitted,
Kathryn	Smith,
Secretary
	


